3rd Annual llini
Bass Fishing Club
High School Open

The Illini Bass Fishing Club of the University of Illinois will be hosting our Third Annual High
School Open Tournament on Clinton Lake! This tournament will give young anglers a great oppor-
tunity to compete and gain tournament experience on one of the top fisheries in Central Illinois.
This tournament is open to all high school fisherman, and schools can field as many teams as they
want (registration will be capped at 75 boats). The first 25 teams to register will receive prize pack-
ages from our sponsors. Top finishing teams will also win great prizes including a Dobyns rod, a
Lews reel, and much more! Come on out to give your team another chance to compete and an op-
portunity to meet members of college teams from across Illinois. We guarantee it will be a great day
on and off the water. More information is on our website, so be sure to check it out!

To register, visit our website:

www.fightingillinibassclub.com

Or Contact:

Conrad Keefe
630-901-2528
C.keefe2@illinois.edu
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